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     ‘18    Novembre 2016’ 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                18th    November 2106  

Flu Immunisations 

 
Flu immunisations are taking place on Thursday 

24th November for those children who 

returned the form. Please ring the school 

office if you require further information. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon 28th    Nov       Last Monday Club 

Fri     2nd    Dec      Christmas Fayre 

Tue    6th    Dec      Christmas Dinner 

Thu    8th    Dec      Reception Nativity 

Fri     9th    Dec      Own Clothes Day 

Wed 14th    Dec      Y1/Y2 Nativity 

Thu  15th    Dec      Christmas Bingo 

Fri   16th    Dec      Nursery Sing-a-Long 

Wed 21st   Dec       1K Class Assembly 

Thu  22nd   Dec      Break up for Christmas 

                          

Open Afternoon 

 
We would like to invite you to view your 

child’s work this term. Please note teachers 

will not be available to discuss work with 

you during this time but if you have any 

concerns please call the school to arrange 

an appointment at a later date. 

We will be holding an Open Afternoon on 

Tuesday 22nd  November and Wednesday 

23rd  November.  Please see below for the 

time allocated for your child’s class: 

 

Tue     22nd  Nov    RD, 1C, 2H  2.30pm 

 

Wed   23rd  Nov    RM, 1K,  2W 2.30pm 

 

Nursery will also be holding their own Open 

Day which is on Tuesday 22nd  November. 

 

Na.m.   Miss Manley   11.00am 

 

Np.m.   Mrs Jones       2.30pm 

 

Own Clothes Day 

 
On Friday 25th  November children can come 

to school in their own clothes and bring a 

bottle to help support the Bottle Tombola for 

our Christmas Fayre. 

Suggested items would be: 

 

Fizzy pop 

Juice 

Water 

Wine (please hand directly to adult) 

 

Nursery 

 
Nursery would be grateful for any unwanted 

‘lift the flap’ or ‘pop up’ books to use for 

researching our D&T Christmas card 

project. Also we would be grateful if anyone 

has any small pans for use in the mud 

kitchen. Thank you 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Computing           Mrs Davin 

                        Forest School     Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y2         Yinka 

                        Arts and Crafts  Mrs White 

                        Block Play            Mrs Jones 

                        Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday           Open Afternoon  

                         RD, 1C, 2H 2.30pm 

                         Nam 11.00am Npm 2.30pm 

 

Wednesday      Open Afternoon  

                         RM, 1K, 2W 2.30pm 

 

Thursday        Flu Immunisation Y1/Y2 

 

                  Street Dance 3-4pm 

                  

Friday           Own Clothes Day 

                          Bring a Bottle 

 

                  Gymnastics 3-4pm 

 

                  Biscuit day – 1C to bring  

                          biscuits 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

7th Nov   -   11th Nov 

 

          RD      89.58 

          RM      98.15 

          1K       92.75 

          1C       98.48 

          2H      93.31 

          2W      96.18 

          AM      90.15 

          PM       85.19 

 

3 classes in green this week! Well 

done to RM, 1C and 2W 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

Attendance for the above date: 

95.00% 
 

Children In Need 

 
The children all looked great in their ‘spots’. 

Thank you to everyone who supported this 

very worthy charity. 

                     

Anti-Bullying Week 

 
This week the children enjoyed learning 

about friendships. They also learnt about 

what bullying is and what to do about it. 

The Community Police Team came and 

delivered a whole school assembly with a  

special visit from ‘Bobby’ the police mascot. 

 

NACE Challenge Award 

 
We are pleased to announce that we have been 

given the prestigious NACE Challenge Award 

for our gifted and talented achievements. We 

would like to thank Mrs White for all her hard 

work and commitment in attaining this award. 

Have a look at the website for further 

details:             www.nace.co.uk 


